
MEMORANDUM  
 

TO:   File 

FROM: Leah Drennan 

RE:  Meeting with insurance company representatives 

DATE:  July 19, 2011 

 

On July 19, 2011, Garrett Bishop, Keith Carpenter, Matthew Daigler, Susan Nash, Andrew 

Schoeffler, and Leah Drennan of the Securities and Exchange Commission attended a meeting 

with Jack Ewing, Prudential Financial; Patty Merrill, Genworth Financial; Andrew Mensch, 

MetLife; Stephen Roth, Sutherland, Asbill & Brennan, and Carl Wilkerson, American Council of 

Life Insurers (“insurance company representatives”). 

The participants the proposed definitions of swap and security-based swap and as they relate to 

insurance.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[No agenda available for this meeting.] 


